



Mrs Pardeep Sandhu Santon Management Ltd C/O The Highland Club Santon House, 1st Floor 53-55 Uxbridge Road Ealing, London W5 5SA

18th October 2016

Dear Pardeep

On behalf of all Erskine's veterans and staff I would like to thank The Highland Club for sponsoring the Erskine Centenary Ball. Your extremely generous support for Erskine's work caring for Scotland's veterans is very much appreciated and your involvement in the Centenary Ball means so much to our charity, particularly as we commemorate this important milestone.

I do hope that you and your guests enjoyed the event and we hope to welcome you once again next year. We have received very positive feedback from other guests and people are already booking their tables for next year.

We were delighted with the amount raised at the Centenary Ball – over £74,000. This is a wonderful contribution to Erskine's funding and is, as I am sure you'll appreciate, particularly welcome in the current climate.

Your sponsorship and your generous donation of prizes played a vital part in allowing us to raise these funds and we are very grateful to have your support.

Thank you once again for all your kindness.

Yours Sincerely

Steve Conway

Chief Executive

Patron: HRH The Prince Charles, Duke of Rothesay Erskine, Bishopton, Renfrewshire, PA7 5PU Tel: 0141 812 1100 Fax: 0141 812 3733

Email: enquiries@erskine.org.uk

www.erskine.org.uk









